
From: Connie Barlow conniebarlow52@gmail.com
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] FOIA FWS-2018-00613 let me know you received email

Date: August 3, 2018 at 12:45 PM
To: Tiffany McClurkin foiar4@fws.gov

Tiffany -

I request that my FOIA inquiry not be withdrawn, but temporarily be put on hold, pending your agency's consideration of my
suggestion and my evaluation of the response.

Thank you for your prompt and efficient communications with me on this matter,

Connie

On Aug 3, 2018, at 11:14 AM, Tiffany McClurkin <foiar4@fws.gov> wrote:

Good Morning Ms. Barlow!

Hope you're having a wonderful Friday thus far. I am in receipt of your
email that you sent and I will send this to the responsible office for them
to review your comments.

I just want to be sure I'm understanding correctly--at this time are you
withdrawing your FOIA request?

Your help with this will be greatly appreciated. Thanks and I hope to hear
from you soon.

V/R

Tiffany McClurkin
Government Information Specialist
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Coordinator
U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service
Southeast Region (Region 4)
1875 Century Blvd, Suite 214
Atlanta GA 30345
(E) foiar4@fws.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Connie Barlow <conniebarlow52@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 3, 2018 6:44 AM
To: Tiffany McClurkin <foiar4@fws.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIA FWS-2018-00613 let me know you received email

Tiffany -

I just sent you a long, formal email proposing a win-win solution.

Do let me know you received it.

I am happy to delay any further work on your part in fulfilling my existing
FOIA request, until your group has a chance to ponder my suggestions. Then,
the remaining data request may no longer be relevant.

Thanks!

Connie




